
Edinburgh Cyrenians
A leading Scottish charity this week announced a ground
breaking partnership with MITIE, the strategic outsourcing

and energy-services company to rapidly grow a unique food
waste enterprise started by the charity in 2009.

CORE (Cyrenians Organics Waste Recycling), one of Edinburgh
Cyrenians  social  enterprises,  pioneered  a  system  for
separating  and  collecting  food  waste.

MITIE  sees  significant  opportunities  to  expand  CORE’s
innovative food recycling offering to clients in Scotland and
the  rest  of  the  UK,  due  to  new  legislation  set  to  be
introduced in the UK which will mandate the separation of food
and other waste.

The  Scottish  and  UK  governments  are  committed  to  working
towards a zero waste economy, with food waste a significant
part of its most recent waste review.

Millions of tonnes of food is wasted in Scotland each year and
CORE works with commercial organisations throughout Edinburgh
and Fife, such as IKEA, AEGON, the Scottish Parliament and
Scottish & Southern, to manage and reduce their waste.

CORE  started  in  2009  as  a  social  enterprise  collecting
commercial  food  waste,  with  part  of  its  business  model
committed to providing training and jobs for people rebuilding
their lives after personal setbacks, such as homelessness.

Chief Executive of Cyrenians, Des Ryan, heralded the deal as a
win-win for MITIE and the charity: “We want to see our food
waste social enterprise grow to its fullest potential. Both
parties are passionate about developing the collection and use
of food waste as a resource that will create employment and
training  opportunities  as  well  as  bring  climate  change
benefits and support for the UK low carbon economy.”
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Ruby McGregor-Smith, Chief Executive of MITIE, said: “We are
delighted with this development. CORE will support the growth
of our existing waste business. It has a sustainable business
model that provides opportunities for people to re-enter the
workforce after homelessness and has an innovative approach to
reducing waste in the UK.”


